
Town of Meridian Hills

Open House Minutes

March 4, 2013

The Town of Meridian Hills, Indiana held an Open House on March 4, 2013, at Park Tudor School, 7200 N. College Ave., from 6pm-7pm, to display several options regarding resurfacing Pennsylvania Street from Arden Drive to Williams Creek Blvd, as they apply to street width and paved rights-of-way.  Approximately 50 residents attended the Open House.

There was no action taken.

Respectfully submitted,

Terry O’Brien

Meridian Hills Town Council
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